
 

20 June 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

On Friday 27 June Vancols Photographers will be in school taking the Year 9 individual 
photographs. 
 

We expect that your young person will want to look their best, therefore we are giving you 
plenty of notice. Please note that full school uniform including blazer and tie will be 
required. Your young person is welcome to change into PE kit or remove their blazer and tie 
after the photographs. 
 

Your young person will bring home a proof card containing a QR code that you can scan to 
view and order any photos online. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 


